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I know that sounds dramatic, especially when many charities, like us, are struggling at this time. But you, 
unlike most people, understand what we do, so we’re making no apology in asking you again. 
  
Please have a look at the attached news release, which is being circulated widely. 
  
Evidence Aid has excelled this year, thanks to the amazing work of our core team (with particular 
mention to Margaret Anderson, Zbys Fedorowicz, Anish Jammu, Ahmad Firas Khalid, Alexa Phillips, 
Jiewon Lim, Christine McKee and Jo Wood) and our numerous volunteers, particularly for our COVID 
evidence collection which currently includes summaries covering information from almost 600 
systematic reviews. These summaries have been routinely translated into Arabic, Chinese, French, 
Portuguese and Spanish, and, for some, into Italian and German. Some 400,000 people have now seen 
these summaries this year, most of them in lower- and middle-income countries. We’d like to say a huge 
thank you to everyone who has helped create this unique platform, which is being widely used to inform 
decisions about the direct and spill-over effects of this world-wide pandemic. 
  
Despite this success, our financial resources are diminishing. We should like to take the chance now, to 
ask you to consider donating to Evidence Aid. Your donation, big or small, will enable us to ensure our 
freely available materials can be used by all, no matter where they are in the world. You can donate 
securely via our ‘Donate’ page using PayPal, opt for a monthly donation, or contact me for our bank 
details so as to make a direct bank transfer.  
  
We thank you in advance for considering our request and for continuing to support Evidence Aid. 
  
Please do contact me if you have any questions or want to know more about what we’ve been doing, 
and feel free to circulate this e-mail widely within your organisation and to your friends. 
  
Best wishes, 
Claire 
  
Claire Allen, Operations Manager 
Evidence Aid: Championing evidence-based humanitarian action. 
  
Support our activities by donating here.
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